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Benha University organized a Webinar on Scholarship Opportunities to UK     

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] The Office of Returning Scholars at Benha University Sector of Post Graduate Studies and Researches' Affairs organized a Webinar about scholarship opportunities to the United Kingdom for the University researchers and faculty members through ZOOM application.
Prof. Dr. Nasser El Gizawy, the University Vice-president for Post Graduate Studies and Researches' Affairs said that the webinar has been participated by Dr. Walid Omara, representative for the Egyptians Together Union (ETU) in London; Dr. Aymen Nada; and Dr. Ahmed El Shaikh, the Director of the Office of Returning Scholars at the University.
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